Kenn McDermott

From: Kenn McDermott <kennmcd@pewterguy.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 2:30 PM

Subject: FW: USSVI 2018 Southeast Region Conference
Attachments: 2018 Southeast Regional Conference Data Sheets.pdf

To All USS Virginia Base Members

This conference appears to be geared more for our ladies to go shopping than for presentations/workshops for
sub vets, but it's close enough for us to easily attend - plus the banquet is a buffet, which I always prefer.

Della and I are looking this over with a view toward signing up, and I encourage all Base members to do the
same. This event is being sponsored by a sister Base in our state and I'm sure everyone involved with putting it
on would appreciate maximum attendance with early signups. I have put this in our Base Web Calendar
(http://www.ussvirginiabase.org/base-calendar.html) to assist members in looking ahead on their personal
calendars - but please note the dates, costs and registration information in the attachment. I'll post a note in
our IMC area at some point as an additional reminder, but blocking these dates out early will facilitate good
planning and maximum attendance.

Greenboard/Straightboard and all the best!
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Kenneth R. "Kenn" McDermott, LT, USN (Ret)
Submarine Qualified, Holland Club member
Base Commander & Webmaster www.ussvirginiabase.org
Kenn's Navy Shadow Box

"Of all the branches of men in the forces

there is none which shows more devotion

and faces grimmer perils than the submariners"
~Sir Winston S. Churchill~

From: Craig Werner [mailto:grumpyoldsquid@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 2:08 PM

To: undisclosed-recipients:

Subject: USSVI 2018 Southeast Region Conference

All Southeast Region District and Base Commanders,

The USSVI 2018 Southeast Region Conference is being hosted by the Hampton Roads Base and has been
scheduled for Friday, 27-APRIL through Sunday, 29-APRIL-2018 in Virginia Beach, Virginia.

The Conference Registration and Data Sheets for this event are attached for you in Adobe (.pdf) format.

Keeping in mind the inadequate response to and reservations for the Southeast Region Conference that was
to be held in Kissimmee, Florida, this year, we request that you provide the maximum support possible for
the 2018 Conference and that you encourage as many of your members as possible to attend the event.
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Please give the Registration Form and Data Sheets for the USSVI 2018 Southeast Region
Conference the widest possible distribution along with encouragement for all your members to attend.
Please note, the Holiday Inn Virginia Beach-Norfolk Hotel & Conference Center is honoring the special
room rate for three days before and three days after the event and since Virginia Beach is a resort area with

beautiful beaches, Colonial Williamsburg, and the Jamestown Settlement in the area, among many other
entertainment venues, this is a wonderful area for family vacations.

THANK YOU and we look forward to welcoming you and seeing you at the Conference.

Feel free to contact me by email or phone with any questions.

Craig S. Werner

EMCS(SS), U.S.N. (Ret.)
Hampton Roads Base Secretary & Treasurer

Direct: 757-373-3142

If a man does not keep pace with his companions, perhaps it is because he hears a different drummer.
Let him keep step to music which he hears, however measured or far away. - HENRY DAVID THOREAU



